
 

Contact us: 

 

 

Office 

Kathy Bennett, Admin. Asst.  

 717-432-3847 

dillsburgbic.org  

office@dillsburgbic.org 

 

Senior Pastor:  
 Rob Douglass,  

 rob.douglass@dillsburgbic.org 

   
 

Associate Pastor:  
 Jeff Conrady,  

 jeff.conrady@dillsburgbic.org 

   
 

Associate Pastor:  
 Naomi Smith,  

 naomi@dillsburgbic.org 

   
 

Pastor of Congregational Care:  
 Esther Spurrier,  

 espurrier49@gmail.com 

   
 

Worship Coordinator:  
 Julie Lerew  

 Julie.Lerew@dillsburgbic.org 

 

This Week’s Calendar 
 

Today 
9:00 am Sunday School classes 
10:00 am Worship Service 
12:00 pm LC/MC/Staff Discipleship 
Meeting (FH) 
2:00 pm Choir Rehearsal 
 

Tuesday 
6:40 pm Ladies’ Bible Study (Zoom) 
 
Wednesday  
6:30 pm Thrive 
6:30 pm Shine 
6:30 pm Sharing and Prayer  (Zoom) 
 
Thursday 
5:30 pm Martin Brass rehearsal 
6:30 pm Human Trafficking meeting 
(Strayers’) 
7:30 pm  Zoom Prayer 
 

Saturday 
3:00 pm Christmas Caroling 
 
Next Sunday 
9:00 am Sunday School classes 
10:00 am Worship Service 

Financial Notes December 3, 2023 
 
Offering:  
  Worship                              $     37,032.00 
  Deacons                              $       2,050.00 
 

Year-to-Date Statistics:  
  General Fund Budget         $    500,769.23 
  General Fund Giving         $    500,956.84 

Do you have a prayer request? 
 
Would you like: 
  To receive emailed prayer requests? 
  To receive the weekly DBIC email? 
  A church mailbox? 
  Offering envelopes? 
 
You can contact us by email at  
connect@dillsburgbic.org or by using  
the individual contact info below.  

This Week’s Prayer Focus:   
Jay & Judy Smith (US/Global);  
A & TW (Sensitive Location); 

Paxton Ministries, Peace Promise.  



December 10, 2023 -  10:00 Worship 

DILLSBURG BIC CHURCH 
GROWING DEEP      REACHING FAR 

 

The church nursery is open during the 10:00 a.m. worship service  

for children ages 0-4 (any kids not yet in kindergarten). You can sign in 

your children in the nursery room (next to the library) and pick them 

up after the service. 

 

Christmas Caroling: We will be caroling on the square this coming 

Saturday (December 16) at 3:00 p.m. You can sign up on the church 

website (www.dillsburgbic.org) to contribute cookies to share. Please 

bring your cookies to the church Friday evening. Invite your friends and 

neighbors to join us on Saturday! 

 

Offering Envelopes: Offering envelopes for 2024 will be in mailboxes 

next Sunday. Using offering envelopes helps the ushers and the financial 

secretary to ensure accuracy in our recordkeeping. If you have not 

used envelopes in the past and would like a box, or if you had enve-
lopes this year but no longer want them, please let Kathy know 

(office@dillsburgbic.org or 717-432-3847). 

 

Carols and Stories - December 20 at 6:30 pm - We are looking for-

ward to our traditional “Carols and Stories”, which will be held in the 

sanctuary. Join us as we hear some favorite Christmas stories shared by 

members of the congregation and we will all join in singing some carols. 

 

Attention all post-high school ladies. Your personal invitation to 

the Ladies Secret Pal Dinner Party has been placed in your church mail-

box. If you do not have a church mailbox please see Nina Hoover and 

she would be happy to provide an invitation for you.  

 

In case of inclement weather, the policy of DBIC is to cancel any  

in-person morning activities if Northern York School District is on a 2-

hour delay.  This would not impact afternoon and evening activities.  All 

in-person activities will be canceled if the district is closed for the day 

or dismisses early due to the weather.  If there are activities on the 

weekends or days when school is not in session, please check for radio 

and TV (ABC27) announcements or our website (www.dillsburgbic.org) 

for information regarding closures. 

http://www.dillsburgbic.org

